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To all the heads of units of the University of Szeged  

 

 

Dear Head of Unit, 

 
 

We hereby inform you that the Rector of the University of Szeged has ordered Rector’s 

(educational) break for the 12th and 13th of March in order to prevent the spread of the new 

coronavirus, subject to the decision of the University’s maintainer. Accordingly to this, neither 

theoretical nor practical education can take place. 

 

We call to your attention that the Rector’s break does not affect the work of the employees of 

the University, as well as the public educational institutions in carrying out their basic 

educational duties. 

 

The already issued circulars and guides related to the spread of coronavirus infection are in 

effect with unchanged content.  

 

Heads of Units are kindly requested to inform the colleagues in their department immediately 

and directly of the information contained in this circular. 

 

 
 

Issued on the 11th of March 2020, Szeged 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully: 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Csaba Lengyel 

sgd.  

Prof. Dr. László Kovács 

sgd. 

Dr. Máté Dömötör  

sgd. 

President of the Committee Member of the Committee Member of the Committee 

 


